
June 8, 2021 
 

TO:  Lincoln Parish Police Jury 
 
FROM:  Public Property and Buildings Committee 
 
SUBJECT: Committee Report 
 
The Public Property and Buildings Committee of the Lincoln Parish Police Jury met in the Lincoln 
Parish Library Events Center, Tuesday, June 8, 2021, at 6:00 p.m.  Present were: Theresa Wyatt, 
Chair, T.J. Cranford, Logan Hunt, Glenn Scriber, and Skip Russell 
 
Theresa Wyatt called the meeting to order and Richard Durrett delivered the invocation. 
 
Glenn Scriber offered a motion, seconded by T.J. Cranford, to approve the agenda as presented.  
The motion carried with the following votes: 
 
YEAS: Wyatt, Cranford, Hunt, Scriber, and Russell 
 
Ms. Wyatt asked that Mr. Postel address both agenda items together. 

1. Administrator provided a report stating the American Rescue Act first half 

of funding in the amount of $4,539,543.00 was received and the second 

half of funding is expected to be received on March 3, 2022. 

2. A property donation from the Northern Louisiana Medical Center is in 

process as a possible new location of the Lincoln Parish Health Unit 

3. A construction estimate provided Mr. Michael Walpole in the amount of 

$3,700,000.00 for an 11,000 sq. ft. facility that will house the Health Unit 

as well as the Health Hut. 

4. Additional projects that are being considered for use with the funding 

include server and telephone upgrades at Parish agencies and facilities as 

well as potential water and sewer upgrades at the Lincoln Parish Park. 

 
There being no other business; the meeting was adjourned. 

 
 

              
Doug Postel      Theresa Wyatt 
Parish Administrator        Chair 
 


